
Dear TAGENDI PhD and MPhil Fellowship Applicants,

We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all those 
who applied for the PhD and MPhil fellowship program under 
the TAGENDI Gender Equity Round 2 project!

As previously communicated, the primary funder of the 
program—the UK Government in collaboration with 
EDCTP2—intends for the second round of fellowships to be 
implemented separately from the first. Due to some informed 
adjustments made in TAGENDI I, there has been a slight delay 
in the commencement of the selection process, which will also 
a�ect the timing of the results publication.

The revision of the master program is now complete. We are 
currently in the process of finalizing the financing agreement 
between the TESA project coordinator and the Financial 
Authority. In parallel, we are also organizing the selection 
committees, which will begin their work once the agreement is 
signed. 

Please note that the process of selecting and publishing the 
results of the grants shall take place within the period of the 
signed agreement which we anticipate happening sooner.

Thank you for your patience and understanding. We will keep 
you updated and return with more news shortly!

ANNOUNCEMENT




